
 

 

June 3, 2022          via email 

GRCA File: June 21, 2022 CofA Meeting 

Sarah Goldrup 
Committee Administrator 
Planning Division 
City of Kitchener 
200 King Street West, 6th Floor 
Kitchener, ON, N2G 4G7 

Dear Sarah Goldrup, 

Re: Committee of Adjustment Meeting – June 21, 2022 

Applications for Minor Variance 
A 2022-060  1680 Victoria Street North 
A 2022-061  15 Palace Street 
A 2022-063  145 Byron Avenue 
A 2022-064  79 Stanley Avenue 
A 2022-065  5-305 Briarmeadow Drive 
A 2022-066  10 Castlebay Street 
A 2022-067  58 Brubacher Street 
A 2022-068  49 Queen Street North 
A 2022-069  92 River Road East 
A 2022-071  17 Benton Street 

Applications for Consent 
B 2022-035  5 South Drive 
B 2022-036 to 038 9 Pleasant Avenue 

Grand River Conservation Authority (GRCA) staff has reviewed the above-noted 
applications for minor variance and consent. 

GRCA has no objection to the approval of the above applications. The subject 
properties do not contain any watercourses, floodplains, shorelines, wetlands, valley 
slopes or other environmental features of interest to GRCA. The properties are not 
subject to Ontario Regulation 150/06 and therefore a permission from GRCA is not 
required. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at jconroy@grandriver.ca or 519-
621-2763 ext. 2230. 

mailto:jconroy@grandriver.ca


Sincerely, 

Jessica Conroy, MES Pl. 
Resource Planning Technician 
Grand River Conservation Authority 


